
 

 

 

 

 

16th September 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Cheerleading Club 

We are looking forward to another exciting year with Etonbury Eagles Cheerleading Club.  

This year, cheerleading club will run each Tuesday after school until 4:45pm in the school 
gym. At the end of each session the children may leave through the student services area, 
where they can meet whoever is collecting them.  

Pupils will need to wear either a PE kit or Sports/Gym clothes and trainers. Hair must be tied 
back and any jewellery removed. 

If your child would like to come to Cheerleading Club please reply to 
etaconsent@bemat.org.uk with the subject header Cheerleading Club by replying with the 
following information. 

 

Mrs L Prasad Subject: Cheerleading Club 

Child’s Name  

Class  

Permission Y/N  

Parent/Carer Name  

Emergency Contact Number  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs L Prasad 
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